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Reference is made to that certain INVITATION FOR BID, ALAMEDA HARBOR 
BAY FERRY TERMINAL DONUT FENDER PILES, IFB# 20-002 issued by the 
San Francisco Bay Area Water Emergency Transportation Authority (“WETA”) on 
May 19, 2020 (together with any Addenda, the “IFB”). 
 
This notice shall constitute formal written notification to the Proposers of WETA’s 
intent to award a contract to POWER ENGINEERING CONSTRUCTION CO for 
the ALAMEDA HARBOR BAY FERRY TERMINAL DONUT FENDER PILES 
project.  

 
On July 16, 2020, the WETA Board shall be asked to award this contract to 
POWER ENGINEERING CONSTRUCTION CO. Please note that this notice of 
Intent to Award does not award the contract, mandate an award by WETA or 
otherwise grant any legal or equitable rights relative to the contract. As set forth 
in the IFB, WETA reserves the right to not award the contract, cancel this Notice 
of Intent to Award, terminate the procurement and/or take such other actions as 
are permitted by the IFB. Formal award shall only occur as and when, if at all, the 
WETA Board takes such action. Nothing in this notice modifies or alters the 
terms of the IFB, including WETA’s reserved rights thereunder, shall remain in 
full force and effect. 
 

 
Finally, WETA would like to take this opportunity to thank each of the Offerors for 
the submission of proposals. 
 
 

 
      
Keith Stahnke 
Manager, Operations and Maintenance 

 


